
ci;reat Lakes 
'Commission :oaf  

40' des (a ands Lacs 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

November 27, 2000 

Sarah Miller 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
517 College St., #401 
Toronto, ON IvI6G 4A2 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

On behalf of the Great Lakes Commission, I am pleased to invite you to serve on a 
Stakeholder's Advisory Committee formed for a new project titled: A 1VaterResources 
Management Decision Support System for the Great Lakes. Supported by the Great Lakes 
Protection Fund, the project will produce a status assessment of Great Lakes water 
resources; an inventory of the sources and use of Great Lakes water; and an assessment of 
the ecological impacts of water withdrawal. Collectively, this will lay the framework for a 
decision support system directly applicable to the water management decision process 
being developed by the Great Lakes governors and premiers. 

The Stakeholder's Advisory Committee is comprised of representatives of numerous 
agencies and organizations (government, citizen-based, and industry/user groups) that are 
involved or otherwise interested in the acquisition, dissemination and/or application of 
Great Lakes-St. Lawrence water resources data and information. Meeting on a semiannual 
basis (with periodic consultation between meetings), the Committee will provide advice to 
a Project Management Team comprised of U.S. and Canadian federal, state and provincial 
agency representatives. 

The first meeting of the Stakeholder's Advisory Committee will be held on January 26, 
2001 in Ann Arbor, Michigan, and members of the Project Management Team will be 
present. Additional details are forthcoming. In the interim, I invite you to review the 
attached project Work Plan, list of Project Management Team members, and list of 
agencies and organizations being invited to serve on the Stakeholder's Advisory 
Committee. 

We would appreciate a call or email by Friday, December 15 to inform us of your 
organization's representative and alternate. Please direct this information, and any 
inquiries, to Tom Crane (tcrane@g1c.org) or Tom Rayburn (tray@g1c.org) at 
734-665-9135. 	

_ 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Donahue, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
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The Argus II Building•400 Fourth St. •Ann Arbor, Michigan 48103-4816 

Office (734) 665-9135 Fax (734) 665-4370 NE-mail: glc@great-lakes.net  

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Michael J. Donahue, Ph.D. 

CHAIR 
Nathaniel E. Robinson 
Executive Assistant 
Wisconsin Technical College 

System Board 
Madison, Wisconsin 

VICE CHAIR 
Samuel W. Speck 
Director 
Ohio Dept. of Natural Resources 
Columbus, Ohio 

IMMEDIATE PAST CHAIR 
Irene B. Brooks 
Executive Director 
Office of River Basin Cooperation 
Pennsylvania Dept. of Environmental 

Protection 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 

Frank L. Kudrna 
Governor's Appointee 
Chicago, Illinois 

Larry D. Mackin 
Director 
Indiana Dept. of Natural Resources 
Indianapolis, Indiana 

G. 'Macy Mehan, Ill 
Director, Office of the Great Lakes 
Michigan Dept. of Environmental 

Quality 
Lansing, Michigan 

Thomas E. Huntley 
Minnesota State Representative 
Duluth, Minnesota 

John P. Cahill 
Commissioner 
New York State Dept. of 

Environmental Conservation 
Albany, New York 

Established in 1955 by inter-
state compact "to promote the 
orderly, integrated and com-
prehensive development, use 
and conservation of the water 
resources of the Great Lakes 
Basin" 
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